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COVID-19 Update: Ohio’s Restart Program  

The Ohio Department of Health offers resources on their website for all businesses with the Responsible 
Restart Ohio campaign.  Below are the five protocols all businesses must follow in order to reopen. 
 
Additionally, any buildings that have had little to no water usage should flush water that has been 
stagnant in cold- and hot-water distribution lines and fixtures.  Low water usage can contribute to 
bacterial growth, including Legionella which can cause a serious type of pneumonia called Legionnaires’ 
disease, or unsafe levels of metals in the water like lead and copper. 
 
5 PROTOCOLS FOR ALL BUSINESSES: 
 

• Require face coverings for employees and recommend them for clients/customers at all times. 
• Conduct daily health assessments by employers and employees (self-evaluation) to determine if 

“fit for duty.” 
• Maintain good hygiene at all times – hand washing, sanitizing and social distancing. 
• Clean and sanitize workplaces throughout workday and at the close of business or between 

shifts. 
• Limit capacity to meet social distancing guidelines.  Establish maximum capacity at 50% of fire 

code.  
• And, use appointment setting where possible to limit congestion. 

 
For more information click here.  

https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/covid-19/responsible-restart-ohio

